
TRIPARISH CATHOLIC CHURCHES 
    26th Sunday in Ordinary Time            

     Sunday September, 26 2021 

Our Lady of Mt Carmel (OLMC) 

27 Main Street 

Easton, MN 56025 

 

Saint Casimir (STC) 

320  2nd Ave SW 

Wells, MN 56097 

 

Saint John the Baptist (STJB) 

100 Park Street N. 

Minnesota Lake, MN 56068 

 

Pastor: Rev. Greg Havel 

507-553-5391 

*Monday,       September  27 
No Mass                                    STC 
Rosary        7:30 pm          STC 
 
*Tuesday,       September 28 
No Mass                                    STC 
Rosary         7:30 pm   STC 
 
*Wednesday, September 29 
No Mass                                    OLMC 
Rosary          7:30 pm         STC 
 
*Thursday,     September 30 
No Mass                                     STJB 
Adoration           6:00 pm        STC 
Rosary           7:30 pm        STC 
 
*Friday,           October 1 
No Mass                                     STC 
Rosary           7:30 pm    STC 
 
*Saturday,      October 2 
Reconciliation     8:30  am       STC 
Reconciliation     9:30  am       OLMC 
Reconciliation     4:00  pm       STJB 
Mass             5:00 pm       STJB 
Rosary            7:30 pm    STC 
 
*Sunday,          October 3 
Twenty-Seven Sunday in Ordinary 
Time  
Mass             8:00 am        STC 
Mass           10:00 am       OLMC 
Rosary            7:30 pm        STC 
  

                             *Please Note*   

 There will be no weekly Mass next week.                                                      

 September 28-October 1  

A 8 Week Study on Prayer is postponed 

until a later date. You can still Register.  



   Fr. Havel’s vacation plans:                                        
I will be on vacation from Sunday afternoon 9/26 

till Friday evening 10/1. I hope to join some 

friends in one last fishing trip for the year.  This 

time we will be fishing for walleyes and crappies 

at Lake Osakis by Alexandria, MN. 

Mass Schedule & Intentions 

Mon   9/27                                          No Mass                                 

Tues   9/28 STC No Mass 8:30a.m. 

Wed   9/29 OLMC No Mass 8:30 a.m. 

Thurs 9/30 STJB No Mass  8:30 a.m. 

Fri     10/1 STC No Mass 8:30 a.m. 

Sat     10/2 STJB †LaRue Staloch 5:00 p.m. 

Sun    10/3 STC †Norbert Sonnek 8:00 a.m. 

Sun    10/3 OLMC †Don Schimek 10:00 a.m. 

Prayer Requests of the Tri-Parish 

Let us always remember the sick and all those in 

need of prayer, especially:  CassandraWalser,Jerome 

Goette, Jean Stenzel, Zach Fendrich, Triston Father, 

Mike Redig, Louise Giese, Mark Haler, Janet Yokiel, 

Dale Sonnek, Butch Becker, Gayle Redig, Jay John-

son, Jim Bute, Marge Bute, David Stadheim, Dick Es-

ser, Ardean Schultz, Leshaine Sonnek, Evelyn 

(Haugh) Wallace, Abe Subia, Larry & Barb Quillin, 

Cletus Rath, Jan Elmer, Eleanor Rath, Helen Skov, 

Brian Rath and for all our service men & women of the 

armed forces.  

Whenever any of our parish members or families are 

in need of special prayers, please call and we will 

begin our prayer lines for any need-give only the de-

tails you wish. OLMC- Peggy Linder 787-2575 or Lin-

da Swehla 787-2434, STJB- Rhonda Drager at 462-

3627 or STJB Parish Office at 462-3636, STC– Barb 

Stenzel at 553-3805. 

        Recently departed  Alvin Nasinec      

 Marion Jones 

         In Our Prayers-Soldiers Overseas       

          Troy Haugh,  Nick  Father 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Come away and rest for a while in the peaceful 

presence of Jesus. Share your concerns, pray 

for your loved ones or grow closer to Our Lord 

with Spiritual Reading. The time spent with Je-

sus will bring peace to your hearts as you step 

away from the business of everyday life. Eucha-

ristic Adoration will resume at St Casimir’s pray-

er chapel in October. Please consider spending 

an hour in prayer. If you have thought about be-

ing an adorer, have questions about the com-

mitment, want to know more or wish to sign up, 

please contact the Tri-parish office at 507-553-

5391 from 8:00 -2:00 or leave a message. 

From Fr. Havel…. 

Joshua, son of Nun, an aide to       
Moses, saw Eldad and Medad prophesying 
in the Israelite camp and went to Moses and 
said, ‘Moses, my Lord, stop them.” But Mo-
ses answered him, “Are you jealous for my 
sake? Would that all the people of the Lord 
were prophets! Would that the Lord might 
bestow his Spirit on them all!”   
 In the Gospel this weekend we hear 
John saying to Jesus, “Teacher, we saw 
someone driving out demons in your name, 
and we tried to prevent him because he does 
not follow us.” Jesus answered, “Do not pre-
vent him. There is no one who performs a 
mighty deed in my name who can at the 
same time speak ill of me.” 
 God bestows the gifts of the Holy 
Spirit as God chooses. It is not for us to tell 
God who should receive a gift or how it 
should be bestowed. Jealousy is never a 
good thing. It sometimes keeps us from cele-
brating God’s love for us or others because 
we feel that the person who received the gift 
was not the “most worthy” or “best prepared” 
to use the gift. Always be open to the gifts of 
God for the Lord bestows them as God wish-

es.  ~Fr. Greg 

STC choir will sing Sunday, October 
3 at Mass. A short practice will follow 
in the choir loft. Please join us!  



HELP WANTED:Part-time Bookkeeper Position, 

St. Casimir’s School in Wells is looking for a part-

time bookkeeper to manage tuition, payroll, ac-

counts payable, accounts receivable and budget 

reports for our school. The person applying 

needs to be detail-oriented and well organized. 

Bookkeeping experience preferred. This position 

is 15 hours week. Compensation is $15/hour If 

interested, please contact Diane Edwards at 553-

5823 or d.edwards@stcasimirsschool.net  

     Tri-Parish Announcements 

Options Fundraising Gala: October 10, 2021  

Melissa is the survivor of a failed saline infusion abor-

tion. Despite the initial concerns regarding Melissa, is 

a Master’s level prepared Social Worker and the au-

thor of “You Carried Me: A Daughter’s Memoir.” Her 

second book, which will focus on other abortion survi-

vors breaking their silence, will be published in 2021. 

She is the Founder and Director of The Abortion Survi-

vors Network, the only healing and advocacy organiza-

tion for abortion survivors.  

All guest must pre-register by September 30th and pay 

online-optionsmankato.org/gala Social hour 5:00. 

Program is 6:00-8:00pm. Elegant Dinner served at 

6:00. Kato Entertainment Center Mankato MN  

Save the Date! An 8 Week study on Prayer 

Become more aware of God’s close presence. Learn to 

overcome distractions and dryness. As you grow closer to God, you will also grow in your relationship with 

those around you. Join us beginning Wednesday, September 29 at 6:30 pm in St. Casimir Church Hall. 

You can still register Please pre-register so materials will be available to you. Contact Lisa by email, 

phone, or text at faithstc33@gmail.com or 507-383-5895. POSTPONED For a Later day!  

            Minnesota Lake Legion Auxiliary  

    Pillow cleaning Wednesday, September 29,     

7:00 am to Noon—Night before drop off 6pm to            

8pm at American Legion in Minnesota Lake.  

Priesthood Sunday: Priesthood Sunday, the last Sun-
day of September (this year, September 26) is a special 
day to honor our priests. This is a wonderful opportunity 
to show our gratitude to our priests, for all that they do 
for us. It’s a day to reflect upon and affirm the role of the 
priest as central to the life of the Church. Pray for  
priests who struggle with loneliness, declining health, or 
the loss of mobility, that they may be comforted by the 
grace of the Holy Spirit.  Retired priests, that they may 
experience God’s abundant love as discover a new 
path. For priests who now sleep in peace of the resur-
rection that God will lead them gently into their eternal 
reward. Thank You, Fr. Greg Havel for everything you 
do!   

                STC Mission Quilt Assembly 

Each Monday at 9:00 am we come together to quilt in 

the Church basement. We welcome everyone to come 

join the fun as they piece together brightly colored 

squares of fabric. It’s very gratifying and new friendships 

are made. Quilters have the biggest hearts, the kindest 

dispositions, enormous talent and lots of love. These 

quilts are donated to Mission Relief Programs.       

Questions call 553-3419 

               Tri-Parish  Baby Bottle Campaign- 
      Catholic Charities  Mother & Child Fund-
        Respect Life Sunday Oct 3rd In lieu of          
collecting money in baby bottles,  We will have 
a  2nd collection basket at the entrances marked 
for Respect Life, on Oct 3rd and the 10th.  
 
Please be generous and give financial support for 
mothers seeking help through the Catholic Chari-
ties Pregnancy, Parenting & Adoption Pro-
gram.  Donations go directly to assist women 
across Southern MN who are choosing LIFE for 
their babies.  Checks should be written to St Casi-
mir Church and money will be forwarded to Catho-
lic Charities Mother & Child Fund.  At OLMC and 
STJB there will be envelopes marked/
addressed for this at the entrances of the Church.  
They can be returned by email or placed them in 
the collection basket.  Thank you for your contin-
ued support!  

mailto:d.edwards@stcasimirsschool.net
mailto:faithstc33@gmail.com


If you would like Holy Communion brought to 

you , please call the Church office 553-5391. 

         Jason Gray Concert October 24  

 The Five Sister Project is hosting a benefit 

concert with local artist Josh Edwards opening for 

International Christian Recording Artist Jason Gray 

to benefit their outreach to women and families in 

crisis. Tickets can be purchased on the Five Sis-

ters website below. 

admin@fivesistersproject.com  

Or call 507-553-6207  

                           TriParish  Directory  

      Fr. Greg Havel ……………………......507-553-5391 

     Deacon Gene Paul..…..……....…...…...507-854-3676 

     Facebook……..….search: …………. Tri-Parish South 

     (Tri-Parish Catholic Faith Community of OLMC, STC & STJB) 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

Email………...………………….olmc@bevcomm.net 

Phone………...………………………...507-787-2303 

Administrative Assistant…………………….Sue Cory 

Cemetery………………………………….Don Linder 

Faith Formation………………………...Chris Schultz 

Music…………………………………...Mary Kayser 

St. Casimir 

 Email………………………..scasimir@bevcomm.net 

Phone….….…………..……………….507-553-5391 

 Administrative Assistant……………….Ilda Reyerson 

 Bookkeeper……………………………...Kay Herman 

 Cemetery………………………………Tom Schindler 

 Faith Formation…………………………….Lisa Bute 

 Liturgical Music Coordinator………...Connie Stenzel 

St. John the Baptist 

      Mailing: P.O. Box 158, Minnesota Lake, MN                                

      Email …………...…....….………..stjb@bevcomm.net 

 Phone..……….……...……...…………..507-462-3636 

Administrative Assistant..….………...Rhonda Drager 

Cemetery..……….……..………………..Bob Drager 

St. Casimir’s School 

Email…..……….…………….casimir@bevcomm.net 

Phone…..……..……...…...….………...507-553-5822 

Principal….……………………..…….Diane Edwards 

Secretary….…….….……….…….....Teresa Chirpich 

Website….……..…..…………...stcasimirsschool.net 

Office Hours Vary 

Weekly Contributions as of  September 17 

OLMC--Amount needed weekly…...$2,452.00 

             Amount needed to date…….$29,424.00 

             Amount given to date………. $33,542.10 

STC—  Amount needed weekly……..$5,127.00 

             Amount needed to date….…$61,524.00 

             Amount given to date………..$61,152.87 

STJB—Amount needed weekly……..$1,700.00 

            Amount needed to date……..$18,700.00 

            Amount given to date…………$10,092.00 

Online giving is available at the website: 

olmcstcstjb.org or triparishsouth.com. Click on 

the Online Giving logo on the main page under 

the calendar for the parish you’d like to donate 

to. It can be one-time or recurring.  

Catholic Ministry Appeal  

OLMC    Goal $10,000.00 

Amount received/pledged- $6,088.00 

% Given– 58.38% 

# donors– 24 

STC   Goal—$20,885.00 

Amount received/pledged– $15,203.00 

% Given– 72.51% 

# donors– 55 

STJB  Goal $7,404.00 

Amount received/pledged- $4,510.00 

% Given– 61% 

# donors- 13 

Scrip is available! Please call 553-5391 

Email: scasimir@bevcomm.net. Or stop 

into the Church  Office.  


